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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 
                           
Companhia de Saneamento do Paraná (“Sanepar”), (“Company”), in 
compliance with the provisions of CVM instructions and in continuity with the 
Notice to the Market of June 24, 2022, communicates to its shareholders, 
investors and the market at large that today, August 8, 2022, will take place the 
Public Hearing No. 1/ 2022 in hybrid format, with participation of members of the 
Executive Board, regarding the Public Competition for a Public-Private 
Partnership Contract, in the form of administrative concession, of the Sanitary 
Sewage Services of the Central-Coast Microregion, as detailed below: 
 
Event: Public Hearing No. 1/ 2022 - Public Competition for a Public-Private 
Partnership, in the form of administrative concession, of the Sanitary Sewage 
Services of the Central-Coast Microregion (Portuguese only). 
Participants: Mr. Claudio Stabile (Chief Executive Officer), Mr, Abel Demetrio 
(Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer) and Mrs. Leura Lucia Conte de 
Oliveira (Chief Investment Officer) 
Date: 8/8/2022 
Time: 9:00 am to 12:00 pm (BRT) 
Venue: B3 Headquarters – Rua Quinze de Novembro, nº 275, São Paulo – SP, 
or at https://tvb3.com.br/Home 
 
Information’s on face-to-face or virtual participation are available at 
https://site.sanepar.com.br/fornecedores/consulta-publica. 
 

Curitiba, August 8th, 2022. 
 
 

Abel Demetrio 
Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This is a free translation for informative purposes only, without any legal validity. The original text in Portuguese is the 
only legal version and must be consulted in order to elucidate any doubts or conflicts 


